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February 23, 2023


Duncan Berry, Chair
Town of Harwich 
Planning Board
732 Main Street
Harwich, MA 02645


Re:  Request for Special Permit for Karen and George Oliver of Oliver Holmes, LLC


Dear Mr. Berry:


My family has been part of the Grassy Pond Road neighborhood since 1976.  

I feel the addition of a second home at 86 Miles Street will create more traffic negatively affecting our quiet, peaceful neighbor especially with the use of the alternate access on Grassy Pond Road.


I respectfully ask you to deny the special permit.

Sincerely,

Judith Lacy Touchette
12 Grassy Pond Road
Harwich Port, MA  
860-819-9988
jtouchette12@comcast.net


